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Alpena Alcona Area Credit Union Donates to Linemen Working to Restore Power to Northeast Michigan   

Alpena & Presque Isle, MI—Alpena Alcona Area Credit Union (AAACU) recently donated a variety of essentials to the 
linemen at Alpena Power Company and Presque Isle Electric & Gas Co-Op many of whom have travelled from other 
areas of the state and country to assist with power restoration efforts after the ice storms and severe weather beginning 
March 29, 2025.  

Donations to the linemen included socks, personal hygiene items like deodorant and other essentials. AAACU team 
members had a chance to meet with power company staff and linemen and thank them for their efforts.  

 

AAACU is a state-chartered credit union with membership eligibility open to any resident in the state of Michigan. As of 
February 28, 2025, AAACU provides service to 48,104 members with total assets equal to $879,928,896.  
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